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Damiano and Zemba Present at
SNESWANA Technical Session
OCTOBER 16, 2017

Sanborn Head is proud to have Lisa Damiano and Stephen Zemba presenting at the
SNESWANA Fall Technical Session on October 16.

They will be discussing the history of landfill gas-to-energy (LFGTE) engines and continuing evolution of
the technology. Both greenhouse gas offsets and environmental concerns of the LFGTE engines will be
explored and compared to other alternative energy solutions.
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